
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
  Double, double, toil and trouble! 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children in Lower 3 have been introduced to the work of William Shakespeare in drama 

this term. We have used some of our active storytelling skills to get to know the story, hotseat 

characters and bring scenes to life.  

This week the children have looked in more depth at the three witches and attempted to 

perform The Witches’ Chant, reciting some of Shakespeare’s lines and adding their own 

movements and interpretation. Scary stuff!  
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